April 3, 2020

Dear Friends of St. Boniface,

Due to the recent extension of the COVID-19 shelter in place, St. Boniface Parish has made the decision to
postpone Bonifest 2020. While this decision comes at a time of uncertainty, we take the safety and health of our
community very seriously. Having spent the past year preparing, we fully intend to reschedule Bonifest for a later
date this year. We will be working to finalize details and will share more information as soon as possible.

We want to thank our Bonifest partners, committee chairs, and sponsors for their continued support and
understanding. We appreciate what they have already done and hope everyone will continue to support St.
Boniface Parish while we navigate these unprecedented times. When a new Bonifest date has been set, we look
forward to celebrating with the entire community!

If you have questions or need more information, please contact the Parish Office at 618-656-6450.

Rev. Jeffrey Goeckner
Pastor
St. Boniface Catholic Church



